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Bill Kuzbyt <billkthree@gmail.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 1:30 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

RIN 3038-AC61

I don’t know the reason for this change in regulations. This would basically not allow me to trade the Forex market

anymore. I have been able to add a small amount of income to my families budget because of Forex trading. I hope you
will reconsider impact will be to smaller traders like myself.

Thank you in advance

Bill Kuzbyt


